
From: Kitty Braaten <kbraaten@ggc.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/25/2016 10:41:26 AM
Subject: FW: NTD article in the News

Attachments: NTD increase IJ 1.23.16.pdf

FYI...

GGC in the NEWS regarding Birth Defects Awareness Month:

The attached article ran in Saturday's Index Journal. It includes an interview with GGC's Jane Dean, statewide 
coordinator for the SC Birth Defects Prevention Program.

Kitty

Greenwood 
Genetic Center
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